
Live Simply Award visit 

Justine Silcock, from CAFOD, came into school to meet the      

children on 23rd April. She came to  celebrate all of the work that 

the children have done as part of their Live Simply journey and to 

talk about how they will continue to demonstrate how to live 

simply, sustainably and in solidarity with communities across the 

world.  It was lovely to receive the award and we are very excited 

about our onward journey.  
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